
MCSD Maintenance & Facilities Report – August 2024 

Where did July go?  Our staff and contractors have completed many projects that were approved 

during the budgeting process last spring. 

✓ Carpet tile installation at RJSH & WRE 

✓ Door and hardware replacements at SBE 

✓ Plumbing upgrades at IJSH, WRE & RJSH 

✓ Basketball hoop power winches at IES 

✓ Drinking fountain/fill stations at HES 

We have ordered light bulbs, filters, cleaning products and supplies!  The grounds and athletic fields 

have been well maintained this summer!  We are looking forward to staff and students returning for 

another school year! 

Included in your board packet is the annual Healthy And Safe Schools (HASS) plan and statement along 

with the Low Impact Pesticide list, Integrated Pest Management (IPM) plan and statement.  These 

documents are required by the State of Oregon and are posted on the district website. 

The Community Bond Advisor Committee (CBAC) continues to meet monthly and are making great 

progress. The June meeting focused on the financial aspects to explain how bond funding works, what 

type of projects and purchases can be used with bond funding and expand their understanding on tax 

deferrals and SIP agreements.  The July meeting was spent evaluating the elementary schools. Overall, 

the committee members were on the same page on the priorities for those buildings. The CBAC has a 

link on our website under facilities with information for the public. 

Here is a quick timeline and description for the next meetings: 

August:  Set the priorities for the high school buildings and work on the draft plan. 

September: Finalize the draft plan to present to the communities. 

October & November: Present the draft plan to the communities, received feedback and answer 

questions. 

December: Create final plan to present to the school board for consideration. 

 

Respectfully Submitted By, 

Matt Combe, Gabe Hansen and Brandi Sweeney 


